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Things are moving and the construction is becoming more visible as the days go by. The

containers stationed on the former wild parking area have been opened and the fencing has been

distributed to site. The construction workers completely fenced out the GW PH1A Construction

area to ensure a safe work environment, all this with the approval of the Security team.  

The images below illustrate the test runs for temporary baggage route. The changing of the

baggage route is necessary to provide sufficient space for the construction works. The contractor

has already started placing their site offices in the construction area.
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 GETTING THE CONSTRUCTION SITE READY



 

The storm water line on airside has been

replaced

The sewage line on airside for future 

 connection to the buildings has been

extended

The old storm water line on airside that is

no longer in use has been removed

Connection lines (water and sewage) for

the construction offices have been placed

What has been done about the sewage and

storm water lines you ask? Well:

New sewage lines and storm water lines
 

 

The GW PH1A team is very excited that ANSA has approved the suggested Crane plan. Now,

the construction site offices can be placed.

FIRST CRANE IS ON SITE



 

Finalizing site offices of ABC Project Venture.

Start foundation works.

Preparations for foundation works and connection to building HA. 

Ground breaking in early September.

PMO & ABC-PV Team Building Session 

What's next?

 

On July 1st, 2021 Mr. Oviel (Bobby) Gibbs joined the PMO Team as Technical Manager and

HS&E Coordinator for the GW2030 Phase 1A Terminal Expansion & BHS works. Bobby is a

seasoned professional with ample experience in refinery safety standards and has worked in

construction projects in several parts of the region. Bobby is a great addition to the PMO Team

and we will surely bring benefits in the Phase 1A project. Please join us in welcoming our

latest team member who will ensure that we execute and complete the largest project on the

island in a safe and incident free manner, where AAA and the Aruban community in general

will be the greatest beneficiaries of all. 
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